

3977 Portage Avenue, Winnipeg, Manitoba R3K 2E8 Phone: (204) 888-6990 Fax: (204) 888-6992

Email: inquiry@redriverex.com Website: www.redriverex.com

Dear Division Representative,

Please see below for a friendly reminder of our Foundation's available Scholarships. Given that the school year is nearing a close and next year's plan is likely underway now is a great time to apply.

It would be greatly appreciated if you could forward the attached to all applicable schools in your respective region. We have many great scholarships available and wouldn't want anyone to miss out on an opportunity.

For more information on the scholarships our newly revised website is a great asset. It contains more specific details around requirements, dates, and amounts. For a full resolution PDF of the below please email myself and I can provide a copy.



Kyle Kyryluk, CPA, CMA
Director, Finance and Business Development
The Red River Exhibition Association

Email: kyle@redriverex.com

